
 

LEWES SWIMMING CLUB 
 

 

Alan Cregeen 

Embroidery Depot 

 

2 November 2007 

 

Dear Alan, 

 

Many thanks for our first order of towels and polo shirts. The quality is 
absolutely top-notch and your customer service first-class. We look forward to 
doing more business with you in the near future. 

 

Wish best wishes, 

 

Paul Fouch 

Club Secretary 

 

www.lewesswimmingclub.org

http://www.lewesswimmingclub.org/

